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The Grade 8 boys Volleyballers worked hard at Eagle Mountain last night. Although 
there were only 5 athletes competing, their heart was evident as they set, bumped and 
blocked their way through the highs and lows of the tournament.  Great Work boys!  
 
Huge shout out to the Grade 8 girls B volleyball team who absolutely slayed it 
yesterday and showed great leadership while hosting these games. They played their 
hearts out and it showed, some great rallies and sets. Way to go Hillcrest! Be proud of 
yourselves ladies. 
 
Grade 8 students, are you interested in the iHUB program? iHUB is a program for 
high school students in our district where students pursue their own personal interests 
and dreams with a project-based learning approach. iHUB will be presenting at our 
school on next Tuesday at 12:30pm in the Learning Commons. If you are interested 
please attend the presentation for more info. 
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